

Established 1947 www.whiteplainsbar.org c/o Keane & Beane, P.C. 445 Hamilton Avenue, 15th Floor White Plains, NY 10601

President

Nicholas M. Ward-Willis

Vice President

Arlene S. Colangelo

Treasurer

Laurence Keiser

Secretary

Hon. Jo Ann Friia

Directors

Francis J. Malara Hon. Francesca E. Connolly

John J.P. Krol James K. Landau Kathryn M. Sullivan Lucia Chiocchio

Zahir Virani

Immediate Past President

Matthew Lee-Renert

NOTICE OF ELECTIONS

WPBA will be holding its annual elections at its luncheon meeting on June 14, 2017. Candidates interested in serving on the Board of Directors of the WPBA may submit a letter of intent, along with their qualifications (resume or c.v.) to **Lucia Chiocchio, WPBA Nominating Committee**, by either:

- (a) email to at LChiocchio@cuddyfeder.com, or
- (b) regular mail at Cuddy & Feder LLP, 445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor, White Plains, NY 10601.

ALL NOMINATIONS <u>MUST</u> BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, MAY 12, 2017.

Candidates interested in serving on the WPBA Board MUST be:

- (1) Licensed to practice law in the State of NY and in good standing;
- (2) A member of the WPBA in good standing (i.e. current on all dues payments); and,
- (3) Willing to regularly attend both monthly board meetings (10 per year) & WPBA events and actively participate in the planning and operations of the WPBA.

If you have any questions, please contact Matthew Lee-Renert via e-mail at leerenert@yahoo.com or by telephone at (914) 844-2896.

.